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Permit Receipt Centre
Natural Resources Wales
Cambria House

29 Newport Road
Cardiff, CF24 OTP

Dear NRW

Re: New B6.5 permit application for the installation and discharge from a new sewage treatment plant at Raglan
Depot.

Please find enclosed a B6.5 application regarding the proposed new sewage treatment plant installation at the
Raglan Depot. The Station House on site has been proven to discharge to ground via a septic tank. This discharge
has been registered as an exemption.

Therefore this application is for the discharge from the rest of the site. The flows and loads data and its breakdown
is attached.

The site is currently served by an existing sewage treatment plant which was in breach of its permit. That permit
has been revoked by NRW. The system is now functioning as a cesspool and being emptied weekly.

The proposal, once you have granted a permit, is for the existing system to be replaced by a new WPL package
sewage treatment plant and discharge into the seasonally dry ditch. If you require further tertiary measures please
do speak to me about the requirements for the site. We are constrained by available land area.

I'am much more used to apply for EA permits, if | have left out anything do let me know and | will sort it out straight
away!

My thanks in advance

N a me@/lA |

Naomi Taylor
Director
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